
From: Munan Shaik  
Sent: Saturday, August 09, 2025 9:18 PM 
To: Eugene Benson; Kin Lau; Rachel Zsembery; Shaina Korman-Houston; Ashley Maher; 
Stephen Revilak  
Subject: Discussion of 126 Broadway, Public Hearing: Docket #3862, 126 Broadway 

  

Please add my comments to the August 11 Meeting materials" Public Hearing: Docket 
#3862, 126 Broadway 
 
Hello,  

I am a resident of Arlington and have been living on Broadway with my family. I am very 
much concerned about the proposed building plan at 126 Broadway and against the 
proposed plan.  

Sorry that I will not be able to attend the meeting in person. Please add my comments to the 
public hearing. 

I am deeply concerned about the proposed high density, high-rise, and low parking 
proposal; it will reduce sightline visibility at the corner. I fear for children’s safety on what is 
a walking route to and from Thompson Elementary School, parking issues with Arlington 
Eats’ visitors (already at a concerning level to the residents), Eli’s garage taking up many 
street spots already, shadows cast upon neighbors, drainage issues, tree loss, vehicular 
crashes at the location, and many more.  

Looking forward to a more sustainable and safe housing development in the area.  

Thanks, 
Munan 
 
= = = = = = = = = = = = = 
Munan Shaik, Ph.D, MBA 
Arlington, MA 02474 
Phone: 1 617 858 9605, 
E-mail:  shaikmunan@gmail.com 
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